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To: FOlAlPrivacv Act Officer 
U.S. ~ u c l e a r - ~ e ~ u l a t o r ~  Commission 
Mail Stop T-6 D8 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Date: May 12, 2008 

Dear FOIIPA Officer: 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C., Section 552, and Privacy Act, 5 U.S.C. 552a, 1 am requesting copies of 
all correspondence between the law firm Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman, attorney Daryl Shapiro, and the NRC staff and 
the commission regarding an investigation and report on an allegation involving the chief executive officer of the Nuclear 
Fuel Services in Erwin, Tennessee. 

This request is being made on behalf of Inside NRC, an independent newsletter published by The McGraw-Hill 
Companies. As a member of the media, I request that all search and copy fees be waived. 

Please contact me at 202-383-2161 if you have any questions. Thank you for your consideration, and I would appreciate 
your response within 20 business days after receipt of this request. 

Sincerely, 

Jenny Weil 

Managing editor, Inside NRC 
McGra w-Hill 
Pla tts division 
202-383-21 61  (tel) 
202-383-21 8 7  (fax) 
email: jennv weil@olatts. com 

the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for deliveringthis message to the intended recipient, please be aware 
that any dissemination or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. I f  you have received this communication in error, 
please immediately notify us by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer. The McGraw-Hill Companies, Inc. 
reserves the right, subject to applicable local law, to monitor and review the content of any electronic message or information sent 
to or from McGraw-Hill employee e-mail addresses without informing the sender or recipient of the message. 


